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Voluntary contribution to the Small Cetaceans Fund 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we received a voluntary contribution of 2,900.00 GBP on the 19 October from 
WWF International. This represents a contribution to support the Vienna Climate Change and Small Cetaceans 
Workshop. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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